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Cannon Beach Elementary School Rejuvenation Project:

Meet, Greet and Check it Out!
On Saturday, April 30th, from 10am-noon,
join city staff, architects, representatives of
the Clatsop/Nehalem community to tour and
talk about the future of the Cannon Beach
Elementary School site.

Step into the gym. Walk the classrooms. 

Imagine the possibilities.

Once you step inside, you’ll see why we’re so
excited about revitalizing this magnificent
space.

Members of the architectural design team
and city staff will be on hand to listen to your
ideas.

Representatives of the Clatsop/Nehalem
community will also be in attendance to
illuminate their ties to the historical Ne’Cus
Village site.

So grab a cup of coffee and come on down!
There’ll even be live music!

The Cannon Beach Elementary School site is
located at 268 Beaver Street.

For more information, and for ongoing
updates throughout the rejuvenation project,
see: 

ReImagineCBE.com.

https://www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us/
http://reimaginecbe.com/

